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What advice would you give to this year’s graduating class? 
 
Don’t underestimate the value of your association with OSC. Those in the field have great respect 
for the College, and while you’re working in optics and photonics, your degree will open doors. 
And when you’re working outside the field, you’ll find that some the fundamentals are 
transferable to other disciplines, so don’t underestimate how much you’ll be able to figure out. 
 
 


